
  

 

 

15 April 2022 

Ref: DSG(2022)C012 

 

Maree Todd, MSP 

via email 

 

 

 

Please respond to: 

DSG Secretariat 

Dounreay.com 

Traill House 

7 Olrig Street 

Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ 

Tel:      01847 803512 

Email:  info@dounreaystakeholdergroup.org 

 

Dear Maree 

Thank you for your response to our letter in relation to your comments on the local press regarding 

nuclear. 

We would very much welcome a meeting with you and would find it of value if we could meet in 

person.  While this would be a meeting to which all DSG members would be invited it would not be 

open to the general public or press .  We would, however, in the interests of transparency ensure 

there was a note for the record of our discussion. 

Your offer to invite other Ministerial colleagues to meet with us is welcome and we would very much 

like to take you up on this offer but ask that we do this following a discussion with you as our MSP. 

Given we will hold this meeting outside our normal scheduled meetings we would be flexible with 

dates so that you can perhaps combine a meeting with us with other activities you may have in the 

area. 

Can I ask that you provide us with a couple of alternative dates/times that would suit you and we 

will then go out to the membership to find the most appropriate date for the majority of our 

members. 

We look forward to meeting in the near future. 

Yours sincerely 

Sent electronically without signature 

Davie Alexander 

DSG Socio Economic sub group chair 


